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G. HENRY KATZ M. D.
111 NORTH 49™ STREET
PHILADELPHIA 39

July 3, 1950

Dr. Ernst Lewy
9627 Brighton Way
Beverly Hills, Californis

Dear Dr. Lewy:

As to recognition by the V.A., our arrangement with

the old Institute was such that whether or not we gained
recognition as a new Institute, we could comtinue under
the old. Nevertheless, we are going to attempt our own
recognition, although we have not attempted |it up to this

time because it is only withifi tHe last weel or so Lhat —
-~ ~we have finally been accepted by the Americ o Vhether
* this can be done is a quéstion becauss THer was a notice

in the paper that no teaching organizations would be
recognized by the V,A, after 1949. V.A. stops accepting
new students in 1951 at any rate,

Since you have the burden of the other group| because

it has not been officially recognized as an Institute,

I wonder whether your group can require the other group

. to meet proper teaching standards and thus foster good
“training?

The separation is complete in Philadelphia now and we
are going our way comfortably and untroubled+

It was a pleasure to hear from you and I trust you
will not hesitate to write me,

Sincerely ydurs,
G. Hemry Katz, M.D,
k/a




